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RE: Followup

From: Bob Einhorn B6
To: Hilary Clinton hr15@att blackberry.net

Subject: RE: Followup

From: hri5@att.blackberry.net [mailto:hr15@att.black berry.net]
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 2:36 PM

To: Robert Einhom

Subject: Followup

has accepted.

Vann van Diepen has accepted.

Ssaid she was overwhelmed by my offer and worried that she has
been a behind the scenes person and might not feel comfortable going

thru confirmation and being in such a public role. I'told her to talk to

you about it. If she decided not to do it, we still wanted her in the

bureau. PIs talk to her and let me know.
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